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Year Six Parents 

As you are aware that Year 6 children will be sitting their Standard 
Assessment Tests (SATs) next week.  
 
We are very proud of the effort being made by our Year 6 

children as they prepare for 

their SATs papers, and we 

would like to thank you for 

the support that you are 

giving your child with their 

homework and revision. 
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As you know SATs week begins on Monday 13th May and will 

last until Thursday 16th May. During this week, your child will 

be completing a Reading, two SPAG, Arithmetic and two 

Reasoning papers. You will note that there is no writing test 

as the assessment for this is done based on children’s writing 

across the year. 

 
Please ensure that your child attends school each day during 

this week and they are on time.  To enable the children to 

come into school and feel relaxed we are offering juice, 

biscuits, and fruit every day.  

 
Please ensure your child gets lots of water, rest and sleep over 

the weekend (too much sun has been an issue for some 

children in the past) and early nights to enable them to 

perform to the best of their ability. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher, Mrs Bulkeley-Jones.  

 

Thank you for your continuous support and cooperation.  

 



Shoe-lace 

Challenge 
We challenge all children 

in the juniors to be able to 

tie their shoelaces. We 

have lots of children yet to learn. There are some good videos 

to help with this on YouTubeKids 

 

https://www.youtubekids.com/search?q=tying+shoelaces&hl

=en-GB 

 

Attendance Check 
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Mental health help services in 
Telford 

Mental health is about how we think, 
feel and behave. Every week one in 
six people will visit their GP 
concerned about their mental health. 

One in four people go on to develop a recognised mental health problem 
which can affect their daily life, relationships or their physical health. 

If you are worried about your mental health and would like to talk about 
your concerns you can contact any of these support services: 

Self-help 

Visit the Midlands Partnership website where you can view a range of self-
help leaflets. 

Telford & Wrekin IAPT Service 

Visit the Midlands Partnership website where you can self-refer to Telford 
& Wrekin IAPT Service which is a free NHS Service (previously known as the 
Telford & Wrekin Wellbeing Service). 

ACCESS Team 

If you feel that you require support with your mental health you can 
contact the ACCESS team on 0808 196 4501 or by contacting your GP who 
will refer you in to the relevant mental health service. You can also contact 
Adult Social Care by telephone on 01952 385385 and select option 3.  

Mental Health Services are provided jointly by Telford & Wrekin Council 
and the Midlands NHS Foundation Trust Services and they are available to 
anyone aged over 18, living in Telford and Wrekin and registered with a GP 
in the local area. 

If you are experiencing a mental health crisis you should contact the 
ACCESS team on 0808 196 4501 and ask to be referred to the Crisis Home 
Treatment team. The Crisis Home Treatment team provide specialist 
support to those with a significant mental health problem who are in crisis. 
They are accessible 24 hours a day. 

https://web.ntw.nhs.uk/selfhelp/
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NHS Choices 

Visit the NHS website to view the NHS Choices Mood self-assessment which 
will provide you with lots of useful information and advice. 

SilverCloud 

If you do not feel like talking about your mental health with another 
person, take a look at SilverCloud which is an online Cognitive Behavioural 
Therapy (CBT) programme tailored to you and your needs. The 
programmes consist of seven to eight modules - you complete these at 
your own pace, in your own time. The goal of each module is for you to 
take the information and techniques learned - and to start applying them in 
your day-to-day life. These programmes have demonstrated high 
improvement rates for depression and anxiety. 

Visit the SilverCloud website to view more information on the Cognitive 
Behavioural Therapy (CBT) Programme. 

 

Our school’s menu can be viewed here: 

https://www.telford.gov.uk/downloads/file/388/st_marys_primary_school

_menu 

Audited Funds 

We have a legal 

duty to 

communicate our 

audited funds to 

all stakeholders. 

Please see below. 

Thank you.  
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